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Please remember to come along to our Scholastic Book Fair which is running all this week.  Supporting the Book Fair is a great way of earning new books for school!
Football coaching starts this Thursday – all pupils please come to school in PE kit ie tracksuit bottoms, school hoodie and trainers … hopefully shorts will soon be needed for the warmer weather! Football costs £1 per pupil per week.
School Photographs are being taken on Thursday 4th May. 

Please make sure that everyone is in neat and tidy school uniform for individual and

whole school photographs.  

P7 may bring a change of clothes if they would like a more casual leavers’ photo.  

Anyone wanting a family photo with pre-school brothers or sisters please come at

9am.
School staff have recently been updating our policy for ‘Supporting Pupils with Medical Needs’.  This policy has been ratified by the Board of Governors and is now attached for consultation.  The full version of the policy is also available on the school website.  Should you have any queries or comments concerning this policy, please speak to Mrs Kelly or a member of the Board of Governors by 31st May.  After this date, the policy will be implemented by school.
On Wednesday 10th May we will all be going by bus to Our Lady’s Primary, Tullysaran who are hosting The Amazing Journey to Bible Times.  This is an interactive presentation where children get to ‘meet’ Bible characters, hear stories, dress and like in Bible times. 
Please find attached an order form for new school sweatshirts etc from School Trends.  I appreciate it does seem very early to be thinking about uniforms for September but this way we will have the orders ready for collection in school before the end of June, avoiding any delay. 
Please return all order forms and payment by Thursday 1st June.
School will be closed on Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th May for the Bank Holiday and Wednesday 31st May for staff training.

Some upcoming dates and events for May

1st
 – 
School Closed
4th
 – 
School Photographs

10th
 – 
The Amazing Journey

22nd – 25th  –  
P6/7 York Trip

29th, 30th and 31st -
School Closed 

